
People Directorate 
 
 

Head Teacher :  Mrs Louise Morrison 
louise.morrison@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
 
Gardenrose Primary School 
Gardenrose Path 
Maybole 
Ayrshire 
KA19 8BH 
 
Tel: 01655-885804 / 883227      
 
Email: Gardenrose.Mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk  
 

 

 
Wednesday 9th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

In partnership with Active Schools, we have planned some outdoor learning sessions which will take 
place in the grounds of Culzean Castle Country Park. Each class from Primary 2-7 will have the 
opportunity to spend either a morning or afternoon participating in a range of activities to develop 
their skills outdoors. 
 
The mini bus can take up to 15 children plus a member of staff so the children will be organised into 
mixed year groups, including some members from their own class.  Ryan Douglas, our Active schools 
coordinator, will be driving the minibus and the children will be accompanied by an additional 
member of staff.  All children will require to wear a face covering on the bus. We have some face 
coverings which can be provided if children do not have their own one.  
 
The dates are as follows :  
Date Group (am) Group (pm) 
Tuesday 15th September P7 P7 and P6 
Tuesday 29th September P6/5 P6/5 
Tuesday 27th October P5 and P4 P4 
Tuesday 10th November P4 and P3 P3 
Tuesday 24th November P2 P2 
 
The children will be allocated to a group by their Class Teacher and parents/carers will be informed 
by text, prior to the date which they will be attending the outdoor learning sessions. 
 
The children will need to come suitably dressed for the outdoors and inclement weather including 
wellies /old trainers, waterproof / jogging trousers and waterproof jacket.  
 
A separate text message will be sent through GROUPCALL requesting permission for your 
child/children to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Louise Morrison 
Head Teacher  
 

 
 


